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MISSOURI PORTLAND CEMENT COMPANY*

;

JoPPA PIANT
P.o. box 147

JOPPA, ILLINOIS 62953

February 25, 1985

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III
Materials Licensing Section RECEIVED
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

15 MR 11 N0:16
Gentlemen:

We hereby request the renewal of k' #hp
12-10988-01, issued by the Nuclear Regulatb ommi,sions
covering the operations currently in effect at the Missouri
Portland Cement Company, Joppa, Illinois Plant. We will
continue operating under the documents submitted:

May 17, 1979 - Application for Byproduct Material
License (Industrial)

January 21, 1983 - Letter for amendment

The program submitted is accurate and up-to-date
j except for Mr. Bill liarris whom is no longer employed with

Missouri Portland Cement Company. Don Smith is the Radiation
Protection Officer. In the future, William Sacharnoski may
receive the formal training and become the Radiation Protection;

| Officer. If this occurs additional documents will be submitted
at the appropriate time.

|

| If additional information is necessary please feel
free to call.

Very truly yours,

f
|

William S. Sacharnoski
Personnel & Safety Supv.
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